
The purpose of this meeting is to present, evaluate, and discuss alternatives with the public on the extension 
of Cass County Road (CR) 18 between CR 15 and CR 17 in Normanna and Pleasant Townships within Cass 
County, ND. The planning study includes preliminary roadway realignment and typical section alternatives 
to the existing 52nd Street SE roadway, as well as a Do Nothing alternative. This meeting will allow the 
members of the public to review the alternatives and to make comments on the study for the extension of 
CR 18. 

This meeting is designed to allow for public input 
which is required for compliance with the National 
Environmental Policy Act of 1970 and National 
Historic Preservation Act of 1966. 

Representatives from Cass County, Metro COG, and 
HEI will be on hand to answer your questions and 
discuss your concerns. 

Metro COG is committed to ensuring all individuals regardless of race, color, sex, age, national origin, disability/handicap, sexual 
orientation, or income status have access to Metro COG’s programs and services. Meeting facilities will be accessible to mobility 
impaired individuals. Metro COG will make a good faith effort to accommodate requests for translation services for meeting 
proceedings and related materials. To request accommodations, please contact Savanna Leach, Metro COG Executive Secretary 
at 701-232-3242 or leach@fmmetrocog.org. TTY users may use Relay North Dakota at 711 or 1-800-366-6888. 

WRITTEN STATEMENTS OR COMMENTS
You must submit your written statements or 
comments about this project by mail or email by 
December 21, 2018 to Rick Gunderson, HEI Project 
Manager. 

Cass County Road 18 Extension Study
Public Input Meeting

Join Us at a Public Open House!
Tuesday, December 4th

6:00 pm — 8:00 pm

Kindred High School Commons 
255 Dakota St., Kindred, ND

Open House conducted by Cass County, Fargo Moorhead Metro Council of 
Governments (Metro COG), and Houston Engineering, Inc. (HEI).

Mail
Rick Gunderson
1401 21st Avenue N
Fargo, ND, 58102

Email
rgunderson@houstoneng.com 
Subject line: CR 18 Extension Study Public Input


